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On July 1st Petersburg Home for Ladies celebrated 

its 99th Anniversary with a garden party.  The ladies 

along with their families, friends, staff and members 

of the Board of Directors celebrated its unchanging 

purpose to satisfy the human need for security, com-

panionship, care and love, and be an agent of bless-

ing to all whom it touches.  This iconic home was 

first opened by Mrs. Mary Friend Whyte in 1925. 

What started as a rocking chair conversation came to 

fruition through the generous gift of 407 Harrison 

Street by her dear friend Mrs. Kate Nuchols.  As we 

look forward to the 100th Anniversary we celebrate 

Mrs. Mary’s dream of a home for genteel women 

which provides elegant living with exceptional care. 

Celebrating 99 Years 

The ladies enjoyed watching the 

excitement as children from Saint 

Mark’s Preschool hunted for Easter 

eggs in our beautiful gardens.  A 

hoppin’ good time was had by all 

with a special visit from the Easter 

Bunny!  

 Dr. Neff has worked with the Petersburg Home for 

Ladies since 2020.  Dr. Neff earned his MD degree 

from Virginia Commonwealth University School of 

Medicine (the Medical College of Virginia).  He 

has practiced geriatric medicine in Assisted Living 

Facilities since 2001.  Dr. Neff lives in Chesterfield 

County with his wife of 22 years and his 6 adopted 

children.  His bedside manner and warm presence 

bring the ladies comfort in knowing they are well 

taken care of. 

311 South Jefferson Street 

Petersburg, VA 23803 

Our Administrator, Jessica Hancock, can be reached at (804) 733-0148 or via email 

                         Jessica@petersburghomeforladies.org 

                    For more information visit www.petersburghomeforladies.org 

Dr. David Neff 



 

 

 

 

 

Carnival games, cotton candy, fun and 

laughter made our 3rd Annual Pink Carnival 

“One for the Ages”.  Thank you to all of our 

volunteers who made it possible. 

 

Happy Birthday Ladies!!!  May your birthday overflow with 

the love of family, pleasures of life and the warmth of good 

friends. 

 

The ladies hosted a sock hop 

full of dancing food and fun 

for local first responders in 

honor of National EMS 

Week. 

We celebrated America’s 

birthday with “bomb 

pops” and a Patriotic 

themed “first Friday”.  

From peer lead painting classes 

to water games.  The ladies 

home had an exciting summer! 

 

This summer was filled with celebration! Thank you to At Home 

Care Home Health and Hospice, James River Home Health and 

Hospice and Amedisys for recognizing our amazing staff during 

Nurse’s Week, CNA Week and Administrative Professionals 

Week. 

 

Ladies on the Go! 

A special thanks to Richlands Creamery, Romas 

Italian Restaurant, Cesares, Richmond Metro Zoo 

and Food for Thought! 


